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I am writing to state our opposition to House Bill 2004.

We are landlords in Marion County, and, while we appreciate the intent of this bill, it is patently unfair and infringes
on our rights as property owners.  We specifically object to the idea of having to pay tenant moving costs if we need
to move another family member into our property. 

Please take this email into consideration, and record our strong opposition to this house bill.

Thank you!

Valerie and Todd Ellis

Sent from my iPhone
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